LeaderinMe

Dear CHA Parents,

As you know, we are committed to empowering your child and helping
every student find their voice so they can become leaders. In an effort to
take student empowerment and parent-teacher partnership to an even
higher level, we have created this follow-up document to help lead the
conversations at home. These are some of the possible follow-up
conversations that you could try with your child after Goal Setting
Conferences:

1. Helping your child to reach his/her goal:
“Your teachers and I discussed your W.I1.G. Tell me more about how you set
that goal for yourself. How can we help you reach that goal?"

2. Building habits:
“Is there one of the 8 Habits that you really want to focus on this year and
why?"

3. Leadership:
"l am excited to be part of the creation of your Leadership Notebook this
year. Should we set aside some time each weekend to look over your
work?”

4. Celebrating private and public victory:
"How would you like to celebrate the achievements that you are going to
accomplish during this year?"

5. Sharing:
"Do you want to hear about a goal I've made in the past?"
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We hope these words lead you to wonderful and
fulfilling conversations at home!




